


wildlife, plant, & aquatic life could throw the entire ecosystem out of balance which would have far reaching
outcomes.

Another concern is the possible introduction of pathogens and health risks for anyone visiting and/or living on
the island. Given Florida has so many tropical storms & hurricanes, low-pressure sewer systems are highly
susceptible break down or stop working which will result in a health risk with un-flushable toilets likely for
days before anyone can gain access to the island to service the numerous homes and condos. The risk for
sewers to fail and contaminate canals & bays is too large a risk to wager.

The proposed hook up fees, permitting, barge fees, and monthly water billing all prohibitive. Charlotte County
works with an affordability rate of no more than $113/mo for wastewater for all Charlotte County
residents. There will be equipment failures and given just one ferry that doesn't operate in weather conditions.

It's time to make a different choice, one that prioritizes protecting nature, the animals we get to share this earth
with who are depending on us to make good decisions. I am asking you to be stewards for wherever you
happen to live, for Palm Island, for Charlotte County, for Florida, and be an example for the rest of the United
States. What legacy do you leave for people today in Charlotte County? For your children? For your
grandchlldren?

Thank you for your time and care in favor of preserving the ecosystem for the future of Palm Island.

Health & Peace,
Jane & Kevin Pottmeyer

Compassion is a verb.
Thich Nhat Hanh




